ABOUT CHARLES HUNTER ASSOCIATES:

RELATIONSHIP START DATE @

We began work on locum placements in January 2023 and Greater Manchester Collaboration, consists of 17
permanent roles in March 2024. councils across the Manchester area.

PROJECT OVERVIEW

In January 2023, | spearheaded a collaboration with Greater Manchester Collaboration to supply Social Workers for roles across
children and adult services, and we have since become a valuable partner to them. We have been leveraging the resources and
know-how of our permanent recruitment specialists to improve the Collaboration’s staffing supply chain.

This project was a huge success for us here at Charles Hunter Associates, as it allowed us to grow not only our geographical
presence in the North-West but also internally grow our division.

WHAT OBSTACLES/CHALLENGES DID YOU OVERCOME?

OUTCOME FOR THE CLIENT:

A word from Abby Bryant, Operations Director at Charles Hunter Associates:

Luke Longman has been instrumental in our partnership with Greater Manchester Collaboration. His
dedication and proactive approach have significantly contributed to our success, including his nous for
identifying bottleneck issues and discrepancies that bear on a client’s ability to recruit efficiently.

His efforts in ensuring timely feedback and fair pay rates have been invaluable. The results speak for
themselves, with a high submission rate and numerous successful placements. We look forward to
continuing this successful partnership under Luke’s exceptional leadership.
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